
To Whom It May Concern, 

Please be advised that I protest the intention of Kings Point Utilities, h c .  to take over the 
water and wastewater service in my area. 

Mr. Medlin's past record of running our utilities is very poor. Boil warnings were a 
common occurrence. The utilities plant was not well maintained and the drinking water 
was oRen unsafe I do not believe that Mr. Medlin will be able to nor even attempt to 
give us the quality of water that we have had since Kissimtnee Utilities has been provided 
us service. 

Thank your for your consideration in this matter. 

Sincerely, 
Larry 0. Taggett Sr. 

8 - 7  73jTh. 
1760 King Henry Dr. 
Kissimmee, FL 
34744 

1 

"I .  . . 


